
 

 

 
 
 
Year 7 Meet the Form Tutor evening. 
  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
The Year 7 Meet the Form Tutor evening will be taking place on Thursday 9th 
November, after half term. It will run live in school, in the Chapel Block, from 
4:30 to 7:30pm.  
 
We will be asking students to organise a time slot on your behalf with their form 
tutors. Please could you discuss this with your child so they know roughly what 
time you will be available. 
   
The meeting is an opportunity to discuss how your child has settled in and will 
last for approximately 5 minutes. If you have issues that you would like to 
discuss but you think they might take longer than 5 minutes please contact me at 
school and we can organise a time to have a longer chat. 
  
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr David Bean 
Head of Year 7 
 


